
terracotta tiles

Terracotta tiles, derived from the
Italian words “terra” meaning earth
and “cotta” meaning baked, are as
authentic as their name suggests.
Made from natural clay, these tiles
are  kiln-fired  to  achieve  a
hardness suitable for flooring and
other  applications.  The  handmade
production  process  ensures  that
each  tile  carries  its  own  unique
character, embodying the essence of
traditional  Mexican  craftsmanship,
especially in the case of Mexican
terracotta.
While they are renowned for their
signature  rich,  rusty  red  hues,
terracotta tiles are also available
in a variety of colors, including
charcoal  and  white.  These  earthy
tones  lend  a  warm  and  inviting

https://tileform.com/terracotta-tiles/


aesthetic,  creating  captivating
spaces  that  appeal  to  audiences
around the globe.

TERRA-COTTA-HEXAGONS-12-INCH-8-INCH

TERRA-COTTA-16X16-12X12-8X8-5X5
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TERRA-COTTA-4X8

TERRA-COTTA-SAN-FELIPE-TORTUGA-1024×900
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STAR-AND-CROSS

2X6-TERRE-CUITE
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2X6-TERRE-CUITE-BLANC-NEIGE

2X6-TERRA-CUITE-BLANC-FEZ
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MOSAIC-OUKAMEIDEN-621×1024
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